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The Gozo Tourism Association on behalf of the Gozitan trade and especially on behalf of our 

members of the Diving Centres operating from Gozo, notes with interest  the conclusion of the 

legal proceedings regarding the diving incident which took place in Dwejra,  Gozo in June, 2014. 

Whilst expressing its sympathy to the families of the two divers who died tragically in this 

incident, the Gozo Tourism Association is relieved that this episode is now a closed chapter. The 

Association would like to thank all those stakeholders who during  the past months gave their 

input in this matter.  

The GTA would like to thank especially the Malta Tourism Authority who has taken special and 

very careful interest in this issue.  

 


